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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

MINOR SITE PLAN REVIEW APPLICATION 
February 1, 2023 

 

Northland Enterprises, LLC. has submitted a Minor Site Plan Review Application for the Town of 

Gorham Industrial Park – West Campus, off Cyr Drive. The applicant is requesting approval to 

construct an 80,000 sf building and 112,120 sf of additional impervious area for a food 

distribution and office facility. Zoned Industrial, Map 29, Lot 1. 

 

Minor Site Plan Review Applications are reviewed by a Minor Site Plan Review Committee consisting 

of the Code Enforcement Officer, the Public Works Director and the Town Planner. A copy of the 

application is available for review in the Planning Office at the Municipal Center, 75 South Street, 

Gorham, Maine. You may attend any meetings of the Committee or request that your written comments 

on this application be considered at a special meeting if those comments are submitted, either in writing 

or email to ceyerman@gorham.me.us, by 4:30 P.M. on February 16, 2023. 

 

 

Please direct any questions and concerns to Carol Eyerman, Town Planner. 

 

 

cc: Applicant 

Abutters 

Minor Site Plan Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
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